## Actions from previous meeting

| Ref No.     | Date of    | ltem         | Action   | Responsible  | Comment / Update                          |
|-------------|------------|--------------|--|--------------|---|
|             | meeting(s) |              |  | Officer      |   |
|             | raised     |              |  |              |   |
| Jun21 - Ac1 | 21st June  | Actions      | An item on benchmarking data on funding levels for   | Jess Bailiss | This had been added to the forward plan   |
|             | 2021       | arising from | Physical Disabilites to be added to the forward plan |              | accordingly.                              |
|             |            | prevous      | for the HFG in October 2021.                         |              |   |
|             |            | meetings     |  |              |   |
| Jun21 - Ac2 | 22nd June  | Financial    | A further item on the financial impact of Covid on   | Jess Bailiss | This was added to the forward plan        |
|             | 2021       | Impact of    | schools be added to the forward plan for July 2021.  |              | accordingly and went to the HFG on 6th    |
|             |            | Covid on     | This would allow time for further statements to be   |              | July. Due to there being no new           |
|             |            | Schools      | received from schools.                               |              | information it was agreed that the report |
|             |            |              |  |              | did not need to return to the Forum.      |
|             |            |              |  |              |   |
|             |            |              |  |              |   |